
GLAMARAMA 
 June 7-10 2023 

Planning Meeting & Site Visit 
October 8, 2022 

10:00AM 
 
 

Present: Ken Lewis, Pamela & Terry Richard, Tony DelSorbo, Linda Murphy, Mary Alice, 
Denny & Bonnie Edgar, Judy Ruth 
 
Theme- WRIGHT ON TARGET IN OHIO- the area is the home of the Wright Brothers and 
Annie Oakley 
 
Parking- Fuzzy Overbeck 
Arrival will be at Gate 6  
EST sites 60- 50 amp full hook ups, 110 – 30 amp full hook ups, 107- 50 amp & water and 
lots of 30amp & water 
 
Budget-Ken Lewis 
Discussed projected budget, a few changes and suggestions were made, work in progress. 
 
Security- Mary Alice 
Working on night time security, provide a rate of $32.00 per hour.  There are two other 
large events the same weekend, will continue to locate night time security. 
 
Card Bingo-  
Possible move to Wednesday night, this move would save the cost of entertainment for the 
evening and the entertainer would not have to wait until opening ceremonies are over.  
This would free up Thursday evening and enable longer Chapter events. 
 
Activities & Tours- Linda Murphy 
Visited the Greenville Welcome Center, she has information to check into possible tours.  
She is also looking into possible kayak and/or bike trip.  
 
Walk a Mile for Charity- Judy Ruth  
Will check into having a Walk one morning. Cost would be $10. All funds would go to 
charity. 
 
Food- Linda Murphy 
Lunch- Food Trucks for Anytime lunch.  Will ask about Wednesday- Saturday hours.  Food 
trucks should have a few items on menu that will provide a meal for the agreed upon 
reimbursement of the GLAMA lunch ticket, will ask if the vendor will also take our vendor 
bucks. 
 



Officer & Vendor Reception and Volunteer Dinner- has menus from local cater.  
Breakfast & Ice Cream – to be determined 
 
Registration- Pamela Richard 
Meeting was held on Sunday Morning with Ken Lewis, Judy Ruth and Pamela Richard.  
Discussion took place regarding the size of the Speed Building.  Registration will be at the 
Steam Thrasher Building on Tuesday afternoon & Wednesday and move to the Youth 
Building on Thursday & Friday.  
 
Miscellaneous 
Judy will be a greeter at the Welcome Center 
Gate signage-may want to order a few banners due to poor visibility of the gate signs 
FMCA provides $2000.00 to support educational seminars- Ken Lewis will apply for funds. 
Goodies- no clings, looking into note book and pen set along with pins 
Suggestion was made about having a few of the local RV dealers display RV’s 
Honey Wagon service- cost $20.-$40. 
Audio/Visual- discussion took place with no resolution 
 
 
 
Next Meeting 
Monday November 21st,   7:00 PM  
Via Zoom 
 
Pamela A. Richard 
Secretary, GLAMA 

 

 

 


